

STATE OF NEW JERSEY
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR
P.O. BOX OO1
TRENTON
08625
(609) 292-6000

JON S. CORZINE

March 1, 2007

MARY CODY

Dear Ms. Cody:

Congratulations on receiving the *Red Cross Medal for Bravery* from the American Red Cross of Northwest New Jersey.

As founder and director of Aunt Mary's Doghouse, you have saved the lives of hundreds of dogs virtually single-handedly. Your work requires diligence and quick action as you save dogs with diseases and physical ailments that usually keep them from being adopted. Thanks to your efforts, these dogs are then placed in loving homes, increasing the quality of life for many families and their canine companions.

Again, congratulations on receiving such a prestigious honor. Your selfless endeavors and meaningful contributions remind us of what can be accomplished when we give of ourselves for the benefit of others.

Sincerely,

JON S CORZINI